From: registrar

Sent: August-18-17 4:51 PM
To: T
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 6:07 PM

To: registrar

subject:Leter of I

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Matthew Messer

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

The continued raising of prices and gouging of customers has to stop. Part of the privatization of hydro one was
supposed to benefit Ontario citizens.

How does this benefit anyone other than share holders?

Please reject this Hydro One application with the proper contempt it deserves.

-- Attachment --





